
 
From: "Cheryl Kregel" <cheryl@westongov.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 8:20 AM 
To: "Bill Lambert" <blambert@westongov.com> 

Subject: Fairgrounds budget  
  

Good morning, 
     Bill, I do not have any reports from them on their budget.  They from what I understand do that on 
their own and they are a Board.  Not sure after that. 
Hope this helps. 
  
  
Cheryl 
 
  
Cheryl Kregel 
Weston County Clerk 
cheryl@westongov.com 
1 West Main 
Newcastle, WY  82701 
(307)746-2684 
(307)746-9505  Fax 
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